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STATEMENT
Distributed July 4, 2025

City of Nanaimo statement on recent judicial review of the Human
Rights Tribunal
The City of Nanaimo has filed a Notice of Appeal in relation to the recent judicial review ruling concerning the
Human Rights Tribunal's decision involving the City's former Chief Financial Officer.

As the matter will be before the courts, the City will not be commenting further on this matter.

Contact:

View the online edition for more information -
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR250704CityOfNanaimoStatementOnRecentJudicialReviewOfTheHumanRightsTribunal.html
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